
Welcome to The Friends of Brockton School’s first newsletter! 

We wanted to keep you all up to date with what we get up to and about the events we’re 

planning.  In this first newsletter we’d like to take the opportunity to remind all parents 

about the role FoBS plays at Brockton Primary school. 

What is FoBS? 

FoBS is Brockton’s Parent Teacher Association (PTA).  We work alongside staff and parents 

to help wherever we can in organising school events and raising funds.  It not only benefits 

your child but also provides opportunities for you to meet other parents and get involved with 

our fabulous school.  

How do I join FoBS? 

As parents or carers of children attending the school you are all automatically a member of 

FoBS.  You don’t have to “do” anything special to join.  No strange induction or challenge and 

no promise to commit your entire life to fundraising!  

What do I have to do? 

All we ask is that you please support us. We don’t always need you to do anything. Just 

sharing our posts on Facebook to spread the word is good enough. If you can spare a couple 

of hours, that’s excellent! We would love to see you at a meeting or at an evening where 

we’re stuffing bags with sweets and having a glass of wine. If you have an idea, share it, you 

don’t have to be there in person, email it to the school or catch one of us on the playground.  

You can also send a message to the Friends of Brockton School Facebook page or tweet us 

@BrocktonOf. 

It is for all our children’s benefit that we do all of this……but why should they have all the 

fun?! 

Who are we? 

Chair: Laura Furniss (Mum of William, Class 1 and Oliver, Pre-School) 

Deputy Chair: Jenny Morris (Mum of Albert, Class 1) 

Treasurer: Abigail Rymer (Mum of Beatrix, Class 2) 

Secretary: Diane Diamond (Mum of Daisy, Class 2 and Horatio, Class 1) 

Other key members: 

Charlotte Hayward (Retired Chair - Mum of Sophie, class 3 and Amy, Class 2) 

Hannah Hayward (Mum of Maddie, Class 3 and Fern, Pre-School) 

Nikita Marriage (Mum of Nevaeh, Class 1) 

Julia Crampton (Mum of Willum, Class 1) 

Ginny Allen (Mum of Willow, Class 1) 

  

As a small school we need all the help we can get to continue organising successful events.  

This is key to raising funds for our children to have an even better education.  So please get 

involved – the more the merrier! 

Events 
Thurs 5th Dec       Children’s movie night 

                              3.15-5pm  £2 per child 

Wed 18th Dec      Christingle service 2pm Much Wenlock   

                             Church.  Refreshments and Hamper raffle. 

Sun 22nd Dec      Three Parishes Christmas Party 

                             2pm – 5pm  £5 per child 

Thurs 23rd Jan     Curry and Quiz night at the Bilash 

                             7.30pm £15 per person £2 each                                        

                             for the quiz 

Sat 29th Feb        Parent’s Tri Tournament – FOOTBALL 

Sat 16th May       Parent’s Tri Tournament – NETBALL 

Sat 4th July          Parents Tri Tournament - ROUNDERS 

 

 

FOBS Diary – Hands needed! 
Wed 11th Dec – Sweet stall at 

Christmas Fair 

Wed 11th Dec – 7pm helping the 

elves wrap for Three Parishes Party 

and children’s gifts from school. 

Mulled wine and Christmas music 

a must! - At the School 

 

Players, supporters and helpers 

needed for the Tri Tournament 

dates! Sign up now! 
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